
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Friday 19th July 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have reached the end of term, where has it gone?  

I have had the pleasure of sending out 170 letters today to children who have achieved 100% present and 

on time attendance. Well done.  

I want to thank you all as parents for your support of school over the last year. It is truly appreciated by all 

the staff here. So, on behalf of all of us here, thank you.  

We have said some sad goodbyes at St Peter’s today.  

Our Year 6s leave us to head on to secondary school. We all hope they’ve enjoyed their time at St Peter’s 

and that they settle well into their new schools. We all wish them every success for the future.  

We’ve had an emotional goodbye to 3 of our teaching team today – Mrs Ballard, Mrs Jones and Mr Evans; 

after 19 years, 17 years and 5 years respectively. They have helped, supported and encouraged a 

generation of children through St Peter’s who they leave for the better. We thank them for all that they 

have given to our school and wish them every success in their new roles in other schools. We will miss 

them all.  

At the end of the school year I would like to say a big thank you to our dedicated staff team. Without them, 

our school wouldn’t be the wonderful place that it is. All our team have a part to play in giving your 

children a superb school experience and I appreciate their hard work, enthusiasm and perseverance over 

the last year.  

 

I wish you all a restful holiday. 

Best wishes, 

Mark Davis 

Head Teacher 

Thought for the week: 

Every day is a new opportunity to begin again. 
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St Peter’s  

CE Primary School 

Bratton 



There was a fantastic turn out to the fete last week. A super event, with lots of fun had by all. Thank you to 

everyone involved in organising the event. So many of you gave up so much time to make this event 

happen. You raised a total of over £2200 which comes back into school and we will be using to buy books.  

Well done and a huge thank you to Julie Foulkes and Andrea Fishman for their coordination, organisation 

and hard work bringing this event together.  

Books 

Children have brought home old books. Current books have gone up to new classes, as we will be using 

them in September.  We are holding onto Year 6 books for the time being. Towards the end of the autumn 

term, we will be able to release them and we will let parents know when they can be collected.  

 

Wellbeing Workshop 

We have a new after school club starting Friday 27th September called the Wellbeing Workshop. It will be 

run by local author Sarah Griffiths. If you would like to know more about Sarah and what the after school 

club has to offer, please go to www.sarahgriffiths.co.uk 

 

SEND Newsletter 

Telford and Wrekin have asked us to share their latest SEND newsletter with you, please find it attached. 

 

Shropshire Cricket Board 

Shropshire Cricket Board have asked us to share the attached flyer with you. With the recent Cricket World Cup, they 

are hoping lots of children will be interested in taking up cricket. 

For further information, please contact Ryan Lockley from the SCB. 

http://www.shropshirecricketboard.co.uk/  

 

Netflix 

See attachment for your information. 

PE Timetable 

Week commencing 3rd September to week commencing 21st October 2019. 

Monday: RO1 RO2 5W1 5W2 

Tuesday: 1E2 3S1 3S2 4S1 4S2 5W2 6W2 

Wednesday: RO1 RO2 1E1 2E1 6W1 

Thursday: 2E1 2E2 3S2 5W1 6W1 6W2 

Friday: 1E1 1E2 2E2 3S1 4S1 4S2 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

http://www.sarahgriffiths.co.uk/
http://www.shropshirecricketboard.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

Monday 2nd September PD Day 

Tuesday 3rd September First day of Autumn term 

Tuesday 3rd September Year 1 Sparkling Celebrations Day 

Friday 6th September Year 6 Arthog parents meeting 

Wednesday 11th September Year 4 Hobgoblin Theatre Egyptian workshop 

Monday 16th September Year 6 Arthog week 

Thursday 24th October PD Day 

Friday 25th October PD Day 

Monday 28th October Half term  


